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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING
JOHN P. ROBIN CIVIC BUILDING




August 24, 2020

Honorable President and Members
City County Building
414 Grant Street
Pittsburgh, PA  15219

Re: Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the Natural Resource Defense Council (NRDC)

Dear President and Members of Council:

Enclosed for Council’s legislative consideration is a resolution to authorize the Department of City Planning enter into a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the Natural Resource Defense Council (NRDC).

The City of Pittsburgh has a goal to divert waste from landfills and strive for Zero Waste by 2030.  It is estimated that there are over 89,000 tons of food waste per year in the City alone, contributing 8% of our greenhouse gas emissions. 

The Department of City Planning is recommending that the City enter into an agreement with NRDC that will explore initiatives to reduce food waste by partnering with cities to intentionally integrate strategies to advance food waste prevention, surplus food rescue, and recycling of food scraps. The partnership between NRDC and the City will support bold solutions that can be replicated by other municipalities nationwide and around the world to advance local economic prosperity and reduce pollution.

Sincerely,
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Andrew Dash, AICP
Director, Department of City Planning


cc:  	Grant Ervin, Assistant Director, City Planning
	Shelly Danko+Day, Food Planner, City Planning

200 ROSS STREET | CIVIC BUILDING, FOURTH FLOOR | 412-255-2219


image1.jpeg
AAA)RMM




image2.png




